
City of  West Hollywood Community Meeting

 Earthquake Safety:
Seismic Retrofit Policy

West Hollywood takes a proactive approach to earthquake safety.
Our goal is to help protect people and minimize damage in the event of a major earthquake. 

The City is developing a mandatory Seismic Retrofit ordinance
intended at strengthening existing Soft/Weak Story Buildings.

Historically, these buildings have not performed well during major seismic events.
The ordinance will be considered by the West Hollywood City Council.

We encourage you to attend a Community Meeting to share your thoughts and ideas.

While no building is absolutely earthquake-proof, retrofitting existing
buildings will help protect buildings and the safety of people in them.

Two meeting dates — the same information will be provided at each meeting:

Monday, November 14, 2016 at 6 p.m.
Saturday, November 19, 2016 at 1 p.m. 

Meeting Location | City of  West Hollywood’s
Council Chambers/Public Meeting Room
625 N. San Vicente Boulevard, West Hollywood

Questions? Please call (323) 848-6892

Share Your Thoughts and Ideas
About a Proposed Ordinance to

Strengthen Soft/Weak Story Buildings

									                     For details and FAQs, please visit weho.org/seismic


